
43, C LARGES STREET.
London, w 1.

20th December, 1929.

My dear Sir Arthur,
I had the pleasure of sending you 

some time hack through my publishers, 
the Oxford University Press, a copy of 
my book entitled "The Zoroastrian Doc­
trine of a Future Life". I find that 
no acknowledgment of the receipt of the 
publication has yet been received, and 
wonder if it has safely reached you. 

With kind regards,
Believe me,

Yours very sincerely,


